WAVE PUBLISHING CO.

88-08 Rockaway Beach Blvd. " Telephone
Rockaway Beach, NY 11693 718-634-4000

Publishers of The Wave of Long Island

AFFIDAVIT

STATE OF NEW YORK ss.
i:a‘
County of Queens

R P e e R S o s , being duly sworn, deposed and says
that ~..he is upwards of twenty-one years of age, a resident of Rockaway Beach, County
and State as above, and principal clerk of the Wave Publishing Co., publisher of the
weekly newspaper, The Wave at said Rockaway Beach, N.Y.; that the notice, of which the
attached copy is a clipping from said newspaper, was published in The Wave once a week

t'or.)....successive weeks on 3\\“\\‘-’1

signed
Subsc bed and Sworn before me this A
/?day e 7....20../.?: ...... . |
0@ mw.___. ........ R R N T PRI PURR "7‘# .............
88-08 Rockaway Beach Blvd. Telephone
Rockaway Beach, NY 11693 ’ 718-634-4000
Publishers of The Wave of Long Island
AFFIDAVIT
STATE OF NEW YORK ss.
County of Queens

N NLL‘ ...... \U Q\L(’LQ ........................... , being duly sworn, deposed and says

that”.. he is upwards of twenty-one years of age, a resident of Rockaway Beach, County

and State as above, and principal clerk of the Wave Publishing Co., publisher of the
weekly newspaper, The Wave at said Rockaway Beach, N.Y.; that the notice, of which the
attached copy is a clipping from said newspaper, was published in The Wave once a week
for..)...successive weeks on B\(L( lk‘\

signed




Public Notice
- Fact Sheet

- The New York State Department of Environmental
Conservation (DEC) has received a Brownfield
Cleanup Program (BCP) application and Draft Soil
Investigation Work Plan from the Corporation of the
Presiding Bishop of the Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-day Saints for a site known as the CPB Site,
site ID #C241158. This site is located in the
neighborhood of Far Rockaway, within the County
of Queens, and is located at 3229 Far Rockaway
Boulevard. Comments regarding this application

must be submitted no later than April 18, 2014.
Information regarding the site, the application, and
how to submit comments can be found at
http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/60058.html
or send comments to the project manager,
Christopher Magee, NYSDEC - DER Bureau E,
625 Broadway - FI 12, Albany, NY 12233-7017:
crnagee@qaw.dec.state.ny.us; or call 518-402-9813.

To have information such as this notice sent rightto
your email, sign up with county email listservs
- available at www.dec.nv.qov/chemicall61 092.html.




